
 

11 May 2023 
Year 4 Leavers’ Presentation 

Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to inform you of a very special evening dedicated to yourselves and your children.  
As the Year 4 children will be moving onto their new schools in September, I would like to 
celebrate all their successes with us on a very special evening.  It will be filled with memories, 
laughter and recognition of everyone’s achievements whilst being at Fladbury School. 
 
The evening for the Year 4 Leavers will be on Thursday 13th July 7-8.30pm and we do hope 
you will be able to join us. 
 
I intend to present the children with a special “Leavers’ Book” and have requested every Y4 
child to bring a photograph of themselves when they joined our school whether that was in 
Maple or later.  All photos will be scanned and then returned to you immediately. 
 
You are welcome to bring up to 4 family members to share in the evening’s celebration.  
 
 

 
 
Miss Julie Wilson 
Head Teacher 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Thursday 13th July 2023 – Year 4 Leavers’ Presentation 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ 
 

o I am/we are able/not able to attend the Year 4 Leavers’ Presentation on Thursday 13th   
July 

 
 
Signed ______________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 

o I require _________________ tickets for the evening. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


